
Crane, Nancy T 39 
From: HealthCounselor@aol.com 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20,2002 4:38PM 
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N
Subject: item 5.9 of agenda item number G/Labeling Proposal 02-022N-32, 

Dr. Dene Chabot-Fence 

FDA Administration: 


Please delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft 


guidelines for vitamin and mineral supplements. Every citizen 


is the real gatekeeper for truthful and non-misleading information about 


nutrition 


Let us not harmonize international food and supplement labeling to 


inadequate labeling. United States law provides the best availability of 


information. That should be our example and gift to the world. Item 5.9 of 


the labeling proposal is regressive and misleading. 


Thankyou very much for your action to remove the above mentioned. 


Dr. Dene Chabot-Fence 

1800 Hwy 50 E., Carson City, Nv 89701 


<HEAD> 


<TITLE>FW: Stop the FDA from making more laws against NUTRITIONAL 

PRODUCTS!!!</TITLE> 


</HEAD> 
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From: health naturally chealthnaturallyBearthlink.net> 


Date: Tue, 2 0  Aug 2002 10:50:39 -0700 

To: Betty Albert <healthnaturallyBearthlink.net> 


Subject: FW: Stop the FDA from making more laws against NUTRITIONAL 

PRODUCTS!!! 
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